
 
 
 
To  
The Chairman, 
Hyderabad Branch of SIRC of ICAI 
11-5-398/C, ICAI Bhawan, Red Hills 
Hyderabad-500004 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Subject – Vacancy for Article Students at M/s Praneeth Reddy & Co – Reg. 
 
We are a 12 Plus Year old firm, with head office at Hyderabad. We would like to bring to your notice that, we 
have vacancies at our firm – Praneeth Reddy & Co. Our firm is specializing in the field of 

 Accounting  
 Statutory Audits, Internal Audits, Management Audits, and Due Diligence 
 Individual & Corporate & tax planning 
 GST Audit & Compliance 
 Company Law Compliance and Advisory 
 Data Processing Works, ROC-XBRL Filing etc. 

 
We hereby request the ICAI authorities to kindly add this request letter to the “Articles Required” section on this 
website, and also add the letter to the file maintained at ICAI premises in hardcopy for the benefit of students 
looking for enrolment as articles. 
 
Thanking you 
 
 
CA Praneeth Kumar Reddy 
Partner 
 
 
Address for Communication: 
 
Flat No. 101, RK Residency 
Road No. 11, Banjara Hills 
Hyderabad, Telangana-500034. 
 
Mail Id: mail@prcway.com 
Tel. No.: +91 81436 69120/ +91 99893 06187 
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